

Tel: 020 8270 4242 Fax: 020 8595 4024

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk

www.allsaintsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher:

Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed)

CCA/MH

27th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will have seen on our Facebook and Twitter feeds it has been an amazing start to the year.

On Friday we once again held a cake sale to raise money for the MacMillan Cancer Charity. As a Community we raised £700.00 for this great cause.

We will be inviting Year 6 parents to our prospective Open Evening which is taking place on **Wednesday** 6th **October.** As ever, we have a great number of students volunteering and acting as Ambassadors for the school. We will be operating a strict booking arrangement for this and appointments for tours can be booked via our website. In order that we can prepare the school site for this event, we will have an early closure at **12.50pm**. All students are to go straight home following the early closure.

If you have not done so already and you have an account, please follow us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/allsaintscsch) and Twitter (twitter.com/allsaintscsch) to get a further insight into the life at All Saints.

With every good wish

Clare Cantle

Headteacher





















